
Kindergarten 
Registration

If your child will turn 5 on or before August 31, it's time to register for 
kindergarten at Appoquinimink School District!

Did you know our district has two language immersion programs for 
kindergarten students?

Registration is now completed online and takes about 20 minutes to 
complete. Use the QR code to access the registration page on our 
website. Before you start, you'll need:

In Appoquinimink, we have Spanish and Chinese Immersion Programs 
at several of our schools! Students spend half of their day immersively 
learning a second language. Use the QR code below for more 
information.

• your child's birth certificate
• your driver's license or photo I.D.
• a current email address
• proof of residency
• medical forms (recent physicial, immunization records)

• BMECC to BME (Spanish - no slots available)
• BMECC to SLE (Spanish - slots available)
• SMECC to OSE (Chinese - slots available)
• TECC to TES (Spanish - no slots available)



INTRODUCING OUR 
REGISTRATION SECRETARIES

FEEDER PATTERN SCHOOLS

Registration is a building-specific process. Once you hit the "send" key 
on your electronic application, your information will be sent to your 
feed pattern school.

Our registrars are knowledgeable about ASD: its schools, programs, 
staff and students. They're excited to welcome you and will be happy 
to answer any questions you may have about the registration process 
or your child's new learning community. 

Don't hesitate to reach out to the Registration Secretary at your 
feeder-pattern school.

Your home address determines which school is your 
feeder pattern school. If you need to determine your 
school, you can use the Delaware Department of 
Education school locator tool - the QR code will take 
you to the website.

If you will be enrolling your student in one of our 
language immersion program, you will need to 
complete a School Choice application. PLEASE 
NOTE: Choice applications follow a different timeline 
for kindergarten - so there is still time register for 
immersion!

• Brick Mill Early Childhood Center: Lori Foraker; 302.376.4430       
• Cedar Lane Early Childhood: Cari Papellas; 302.449.5873
• Spring Meadow Early Childhood: Sara Robinson; 302.378.6760
• Townsend Early Childhood: Nancy Mitchell; 302.378.9960


